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Urban Planning Committee Report 
 
Daylighting the Downstream Reach of Mill Creek – Technical Feasibility 
Study 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the Mayor, on behalf of City Council, advocate with the Province and 
federal government on the potential to collaborate with the City on daylighting 
the downstream reach of Mill Creek including cost-sharing opportunities and 
funding mechanisms. 

History 

At the July 5, 2017, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the July 5, 2017, 
Sustainable Development report CR_4529 was considered. The Committee 
heard from A. Bolstad, B. Sander, S. Spencer, J. Geldart, C. Richmond, 
Sierra Club Canada Edmonton; and P. Cotterill, and the following motion was 
passed: 
 

That Administration bring forward an unfunded Capital Profile for 
development of a master plan for daylighting the downstream reach of Mill 
Creek for Council’s consideration during the Fall 2017 Supplementary 
Capital Budget Adjustment. 

Attachment 

July 5, 2017, Sustainable Development report CR_4529 
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